
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 17th May  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are delighted to offer you the opportunity to purchase a ‘Class of 2024 Leavers’ Hoody’ for your 

child. We are working with Impressions to offer the style of hoody shown below. As you can see, the 

hoodies will have a large ‘24’ print on the back, containing the names of all the children in the class. 

On the front, they will have a Northbrook Primary Academy logo and your child’s initials.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to the Friends of Northbrook and their generous support we can offer the leaver’s hoody for 

the very reasonable price of £15. If you would like to purchase a hoody for your child, this can be done 

through ParentPay. As we are a cashless site, we cannot accept cash/cheque payments. The deadline 

for the full payment is 31st May 2024 to guarantee delivery. Please select the correct size through 

ParentPay when making payment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NPA Leavers’ Hoody 2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Those children who have purchased a hoody will be allowed to wear them as part of their uniform 

during their final weeks. As always, any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact as 

school 01772 421599 or enquiries@northbrookpa.org . 

 

Kindest regards, 

M Cunniffe   M Morris   D Whalley 

Mr Cunniffe   Mrs Morris   Mr Whalley 

Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher  Year 6 Teacher & Assistant Head 

mailto:enquiries@northbrookpa.org

